
for September 29, 2024 

Classes for K-12 Religious           

Education for 2024-2025 begin       

this week!  

K-5 classes start Wednesday, October 

2nd from  4:00-5:30 pm. 

Youth group will begin Sunday, October 

6th at Noon with a parish service project 

helping with the St. Richard Cemetery 

fall clean up. 

We would love more parent volunteers!  

Please consider serving the youth of our 

parish. 

Questions? Contact Camille Warren or  

Angie Schubert in the parish office. 

Community Kitchen Family Meals 

The Community Kitchen organization utilizes the St. Richard Parish Pearce 
Center at the end of every month to provide a free meal for our community.   

Meal service begins at 6:00 pm.  All are welcome to attend. 

Sunday, September 29th and Monday, September 30th 



That Man is You! 
Have you ever considered how much spiritual warfare is taking place in your 

own day (personal life, family life, the Church, society)???  Have you ever        
considered yourself a warrior or soldier for Christ???  What difference would it 

make in your life???   
For all men of the parish -- Please join us for the brand-new season of "That 
Man Is You"! The next session is Thursday, October 3rd, 2024 from 7-8:30 pm in the Pearce Center.   

The theme is "The Fight of Faith".  Answer the call to great sanctity and support of Christian brotherhood!   

Please contact Gary George (937-241-1989; gary1956@protonmail.com) to register or with questions. 

Retrouvaille 
Marriage Saving – the Weekend Phase 

During the weekend phase of Retrouvaille a series of 
presentations are given by a team of three couples 
and a priest.  The team presents a communication 
style that enables you to take a good look at most 

areas of your relationship.  After each presentation, 
you have time in the privacy of your room to discuss 

the previous presentation.   

Retrouvaille is for any couple that 
wants to rediscover their marriage 

and improve communication.  

Our next  program begins October 18, 
2024.   

For more information about an upcom-
ing Retrouvaille Weekend program for 
couples, contact registration team: at 1-800-470-

2230 or visit www.HelpOurMarriage.com                  
 **Not counseling or group therapy. All contacts and 

names are held in strictest confidence. 

Safe Environment / Virtus Training 
If you are new to the parish and interested in volunteering for certain parish ministries, this     

training may be required.  Please contact the parish office for more information.  **If you have 
been trained in the past, please make sure you are current in reading the monthly bulletins. 

Cemetery Clean Up 
 

Sunday, October 6th 
At Noon 

Volunteers are needed for the annual fall clean up! 
Bring gloves, garden tools, rakes, etc. 

**If there are any decorations on headstones to be saved, please         
remove them by October 5th.  Thank you! 

Journey Gathering 

ALL ARE WELCOME at the Journey Gathering, September 29th at 2 - 4:30 pm, Saint John Paul II 

Church, Bigfork, in Brady Hall (lower level, north side of Church).   

Potluck lunch starts at 2 pm, followed by a brief teaching, singing, and prayer. Come & See!  

More Info: Darinda Huntley, 406-471-2144  

Our next gathering will be on October 25. 


